
RATED  or  LEVEL  PLAY
at  SLE  PICKLEBALL

your “Competitive place to play”

As  many  clubs  are  moving  forward  with  rated  play,  new  standards  are  being
implemented to support the integrity of level play at SLE Pickleball.  To that end, should
a player wish to participate in rated play sessions, verification of one of the following
options will be required for the 2025 season:

1. An IPTPA skill rating assessment by a certified rater

2. Participate  in a  minimum of 10 games in a  “qualified” tournament  where the
results will be officially recorded by a Tournament Director.

Please note:

There are approximately 20 tournaments in BC each year.  The qualifying tournament
does not have to be a sanctioned tournament, but it cannot be a “club members only”
tournament.  The results need to be available for verification by the Ratings Committee
through  DUPR,   pickleballtournaments.com,  or  pickleballbrackets.com.   Many
tournaments in the US and Canada meet the requirement.

The club policy has been developed over several years and is designed to support the
integrity of level play.
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